
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 2

290 BROADWAY
NEW YORK, NY 10007-1866

Mr. Stephen D. Ramsey
Vice President - Corporate Environmental Programs
General Electric Company
3135 Easton Turnpike
Fairfield,CT 06431

Dear Mr. Ramsey:

This is in response to your letter of November 17,1997 in which you express the General
Electric Company's concern that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency ("EPA") has not
included any materials in the administrative record file for the Hudson River PCBs Site
Reassessment RI/FS since 1991.

As you know, at both the October 3,1997 meeting with Representative Solomon and at the
October 8, 1997 Hudson River PCB Oversight Committee meeting, EPA committed to update
the administrative record file in the near future. The Agency plans to update the administrative
record file for the Site in the near future, and to update the administrative record file on a regular
basis thereafter.

Sincerely yours,

Richard L. Caspe, Director
Emergency and Remedial Response Division

cc: John Cahill, Commissioner
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
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